
DISTRICT 4 January 14, 2019 Meeting Minutes 

 

Potluck at 6:30 pm at Milton House  

Meeting was called to order at 7:01 by President Karen Kroll. 

Members present: Karen & Mike Kroll, Diane Papcke & Floyd Finney, Tara LeRoy, Sandy Rogers, 

Kricket Jewett, Margie Kraege, Sheri Haviza, Kris Ellis  

Dr. Julie Johnson DVM, various guests 

Financial Report as of January 2019 $1,139.25 

Reports: WHC Board of Directors- no meeting until January 23 

                Governor Dodge Equestrians: Sandy updated group with total raised during “Rise to 

the Challenge” ($29,404.) New Fundraiser is raffle with winner announced at Horse Fair. The 

group also is selling DNR Trail Passes and the DNR allows the group to keep $5 for every pass 

that is sold.  Planning to start Phase IA of the new campground, which is construction of a vault 

toilet this spring 

WHC Awards: Choke, owned by TJ Clibborn, was chosen as District 4 Equine of the Year.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:15. 

Next Meeting: March 11, 2019  

Following Business Meeting speaker Dr. Julie Johnson of Janesville Animal Medical Center did a 

presentation on Equine Euthanasia and Disposal.  

At the conclusion of Dr. Johnson’s presentation, we held a holiday White Elephant Gift 

Exchange.  


